
Issuewire
www.Issuewire.com

Bath Ear Care Reopens After Important New Certification

Bath, Somerset Sep 22, 2022 (Issuewire.com)  -  Bath Ear Care is now registered with the Care
Quality Commision (CQC), which is now a necessity for any service working in this industry.

This means that the CQC has assessed Bath Ear Care and found that we meet their regulatory
standards for safe, effective, and high-quality care. The CQC is the UK government's regulatory body
for healthcare service providers to ensure that all healthcare is safe, and patient-led.

Bath Ear Care is now a CQC-registered service, meaning they meet high standards of quality and
safety. This Peace of Mind Promise gives patients the assurance that they will receive safe, high-quality
care.

This registration is just one way to demonstrate their dedication to excellence. Bath Ear Care is proud to
be a part of the CQC's commitment to improving the quality of healthcare in the UK and will continue to
provide patients with the highest level of care.

Emma Brown, the owner of Bath Ear Care said: "We at Bath Ear Care are of course very proud and
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pleased to achieve this, it was a big effort from all the team and the next step in bringing micro suction
ear wax removal to Bath and the surrounding areas."

The CQC certification guarantees that clinics like Bath Ear Care, which offer microsuction ear wax
removal, meet the highest standards of safety and quality. This means that you can be confident you will
receive the best possible care when you have your ear wax removed.

The UK Care Quality Commission is committed to improving the care of patients in all areas of the care
industry. Bath Ear Care, with their commitment to this quality and certification, has proved they have
patient care at the forefront of their operation.

While ear wax is a necessary part of ear health, too much of it can cause problems like hearing loss, ear
infections, and pain. Microsuction ear wax removal is a safe and effective way to remove ear wax, and
with the CQC certification, Bath Ear Care Clinic meets the quality standards required to ensure the
patient gets the best treatment.

Those who suffer from ear wax problems can rest assured that Bath Ear Care will provide the best
treatment and patient care possible.

Emma is hopeful she can help more people. She is proud to serve the community and says, "the team at
Bath Ear Care has always put patient care at the top of our priorities. This CQC certification will I hope
give people the confidence to approach us for help with ear wax problems".

About Bath Ear Care,

Ear wax removal using Microsuction.

Set up and run by registered general nurse Sister Emma Brown, Bath Ear Care provides safe, effective 
ear wax removal.

For more information about Bath Ear Care, please see our website, www.bathearcare.co.uk
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Media Contact

Bath Ear Care

emma@bathearcare.co.uk

47 Tyning Ln, Bath. Somerset. BA1 6EA

Source : Bath Ear Care
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